QUARTER CONNECTION 2020 WINTER SWAP
"WARM AND COZY”

The swap theme coordinates with our Winter Free Project and the Winter Challenge, but
you don't have to complete the free project or participate in the challenge to join the swap.

You send 11 identical items, and will get 10 different items back. The 1 additional item will be used
for QC fundraising. Your swaps should have a value of $7.50 each.

You DO need to sign up for the swap by JANUARY 15. To sign up, email Kristie Dubord at
Kdim77@twc.com

After your signup is received, you will receive a Paypal invoice for $5. This will help offset the cost
of the shipping for the swaps and also allow QC to easily print labels for return shipping of the
swaps.

Send your swaps to Kristie Dubord:

Kristie Dubord
525 St. Clair Court
Evansville, Indiana 47711

The theme for this swap is "Warm and Cozy.” so you will want to plan your swaps with that theme in
mind. Think of things having to do with feeling warm and cozy - a blanket and some good books?
Candles? Something for the hearth? Put your imagination to work.

All swaps are to be of a completely finished item. UNFINISHED KITS WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED -

PERIOD! PRINTIES WILL NOT BE ACCEPTED (unless as a part of the swap - say framed prints, or
printies that have been made as a part of a larger item). All unacceptable items will be returned to
the sender.

Think small. Your 11 swaps should fit into a small priority mail box (8 1/2" x 5 1/2" x 1 3/4") or
something of similar size.

Pack your swaps individually in a small protective container (small pill container, bubble wrap and
baggies, small plastic box.) You want the swap you spent so much time making to arrive unbroken.

I strongly encourage you NOT to use tape in your packaging as it tends to come undone and then
stick everything except what you wanted it to.

Include your name and email address on each item so that the receiver will know who to thank ©.

I must have your swaps in hand (not in the mail) by FEBRUARY 15 - Period! All swaps that arrive
after the that date will be returned to the sender.

Please feel free to email me with any additional questions: Kristie Dubord at Kdim77@twc.com




